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Ernest Street permanent traffic changes 
from Saturday 22 February, Cammeray
Warringah Freeway Upgrade 
February 2025

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Cammeraygal people of the Eora nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present.

We are simplifying the Warringah Freeway, making it safer and easier to use, 
and more efficient and reliable for the benefit of all road users, including public 
transport users.

MW311N

Upcoming traffic changes 
As part of the Warringah Freeway Upgrade, there will 
be four key permanent traffic changes to the Ernest 
Street interchange. These changes will happen in 
stages. The first two changes will begin from 5am 
Saturday 22 February 2025.

Permanent northbound off ramp
The Ernest Street northbound off ramp, will become 
a permanent northbound off ramp at all times. All 
southbound travel during morning peak hour will be 
via the eastern Ernest Street southbound on ramp.

How you access the off ramp will change

To get on the Ernest Street northbound off ramp, 
you will now need to be in the outer lanes of the 
Warringah Freeway. It will no longer be accessible 
from the inner lanes. See Map 1.

If you are driving north over the Sydney Harbour 
Bridge, you will need to be in lanes 2 or 3 to get into 
the outer lanes of the freeway to use the Ernest 
Street off ramp. See Image 1 over page.

This change benefits those using the Sydney 
Harbour Tunnel northbound, as the tunnel exits into 
the outer lanes of the freeway in time for drivers to 
access the Ernest Street off ramp, if desired.

Where
Ernest Street northbound off ramp, 
Cammeray

When
5am Saturday 22 February

For more information, scan this QR code 
to watch our explainer video on these 
upcoming changes.

Map 1: Ernest Street freeway access from 5am Saturday 
22 February 2025.

You will still be able to access both the Sydney 
Harbour Tunnel and Sydney Harbour Bridge from 
the Ernest Street southbound on ramp at this time.
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Contact us

Project Infoline 1800 931 189

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy

whtbl@transport.nsw.gov.au

Visit the WFU online portal at  
nswroads.work/wfuportal

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW

Please scan the QR code to view the 
“Ernest Street interchange” fact sheet.

Please scan the QR code to view the 
“How to use the new Warringah Freeway” 
fact sheet.

Image 1: Sydney Harbour Bridge northbound, use lanes 2 
or 3 to access the Ernest Street northbound off ramp.

Image 2: Ernest Street looking east.

Future traffic changes
We will let you know about future traffic changes 
at the Ernest Street interchange before they are 
implemented.

Subscribe to our updates 
Stay in touch and keep up to date with all the activity 
in your area as we continue to upgrade the Warringah 
Freeway. Contact us via the details below.


